
  

 

11 April, 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Subject: Admissions 2020-2021 to ISWK 

Congratulations on being allotted a seat in Indian School Al Wadi Al Kabir, the most 

progressive Indian school in the Sultanate of Oman. 

As the coronavirus COVID-19 pandemic has forced us all to stay home bringing about 

an experience like never before, we at ISWK has taken strategic steps to continue 

uninterrupted student learning by bringing virtual classroom sessions (online teaching 

classes) for classes KG-II to class XII to your home. Our virtual classes got underway 

yesterday, the 6th of April, 2020.  

Since the current closure brought about a sudden halt to our admission process and 

classes now for the new AY 2020-2021 have already commenced, we would not like 

your ward to miss out on the lessons being taught. Hence, the School Management 

Committee has decided to go ahead with the admission process and grant your ward 

Provisional Admission. In order to complete this process, we request to draw your 

attention to the detailed points below. 

All hard copies of the documents should be submitted after your ward’s admission 

has been confirmed. A declaration of physical fitness of your ward (does not have 

any medical issues and does not need counselling services) to be submitted by the 

parent via email along with the documents to www.admissions@iswkoman.com 

It is mandatory to pay three months’ fees as mentioned in fee structure on our 

website class wise, to be paid latest by the 15th of April, 2020, in order to secure the 

seat and acquire provisional admission for your ward. The admission will be 

confirmed only after the successful interaction / evaluation of your ward immediately 

on the reopening of the school.  

Please note, we urge you to do the needful as enumerated above and get your ward 

admitted provisionally at the earliest. This will ensure your ward’s provisional admission 

and grant him/her a seat in our prestigious institution. He/she can begin attending our 

virtual classes immediately on completion of the admission process as stated above. 

Requesting you to stay home and stay safe. 

With best wishes, 

 

D N Rao 
Principal 


